

Bright School Celebrates International Dot Day!

This week, we are celebrating Peter Reynold's vision to be brave and create! During our celebration, we will be giving away a signed copy of Peter Reynold's <u>The Dot</u> to a lucky Bright School family!

If your family would like to enter the drawing to win the book, be brave and make your mark on the dot below! Design it, cut it out, write your family's name on the back, and turn it in to Miss Oakes in the Library by 11:30 a.m. Friday. We will draw for a winner and announce it during morning meeting assembly on Monday, September 17.

